
David Jetelina 
18118 Lakeside Lane 

Nassau Bay, Texas 77058 
713-825-2372   dj@flagshiptec.com  

 
December 9, 2019 
 
 
San Leon Municipal Utility District 
443 24th St.  
San Leon, TX 77539 
Attn: Mr. Andrew Miller, District Manager         via email to A. Miller         Page 1 of 1 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Request for documents from San Leon MUD WCID (SL MUD) 
 
Dear Mr. Miller, 
 
Thank you for your all of your assistance to date which has been most helpful.  
 
This request is made under the Freedom of Information Act.  I hereby request copies of the 
following records related to the upcoming San Leon MUD Officers Election: 
 
1) Copy of the Application for Place on the General Election Ballot for Mr. Joe Manchaca.  That 

being the information he provided the District in conjunction with his 2018 Election.  
2) Copy of the Application for Place on the General Election Ballot for Ms. Kelly Neason.  That 

being the information she provided the District in conjunction with her 2018 Election.  
 
 

This request for records is made to better understand the decision making process used by the 
SL MUD as it relates to its Election of Officers.  This request is submitted in good faith for the 
benefit of the taxpayers within the SL MUD district. 
 
I request a waiver of all fees for this request.  Disclosure of the requested information to me is in 
the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of the 
operations or activities of the government.  If you have any questions regarding this request 
please contact me immediately at 713-825-2372 or email dj@flagshiptec.com .  Paper or 
electronic records are acceptable.  Please email electronic records.  Alternately I will pickup 
paper copies of records at the SL MUD office. 
 
I look forward to your prompt response. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
David Jetelina 



 

 

SAN LEON MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT 

443 24TH STREET 

SAN LEON, TEXAS 77539 

281-339-1586 FAX: 281-339-1587 

EMAIL ADDRESS: slmud1@slmud.org 

WEB PAGE: www.slmud.org 

 
 

 

December 9, 2019 

 

David Jetelina 

18118 Lakeside Lane 

Nassau Bay, TX 77058 

 

 

Dear Mr. Jetelina: 

 

We have received your records request under the Texas Public Information Act, dated December 9, 

2019. 

 

In response to your request, I’ve attached copies of the Applications for Place on the General Election 

Ballot for both Joe Manchaca and Kelly Neason. 

 

If you have any additional questions regarding the matter, please let me know and I will do my best to 

work with you to come to a satisfying conclusion for your inquiry. 

 

 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  Andrew Miller 

District Manager 

San Leon MUD 

http://www.slmud.org/





